

# **RAVEENS EMC**

### Karaveddy Year End Examination - 2015 **English Language**

02 Hours

#### Test - 1

Complete the following dialogue using the responses in the box. Write the number of the sentence in the space given. One is done for you.

1. Kumar	: Good morning	
Helan	:4	
2. Kumar	: You are a tourist, I suppose	
Helan	·	
3. Kumar	: May I know from which country you are	please?
Helan 4. Kumar Helan 5. Kumar Helan 6. Kumar Helan	:: : How did you come? By air or by sea? :: : Is this your first visit to sriLanka? :: : How long will you be in sriLanka? :	<ol> <li>I came by air</li> <li>I hope to stay here for two weeks.</li> <li>I'm from west Germany.</li> <li>Good morning</li> <li>Yes, You are correct.</li> </ol>
		6) Yes, This is the first time I set foot on this beautiful

Test - 2

(1x5)

Wrte the correct preposition in the blank to make the meaningful phrasal verb. One is done for you.

Off	on	down	up	down	in	
1)	If you think you	ur radio is too loud	d you should t			<b>_</b>
2)	If you want to	watch the T.V nev	ws you should	switch	the T	V.
3)	If you want to	use the iron you s	should plug	••••	the iron	
4)	If you want to	go to sleep you sl	nould switch	····· th	e unnecess	arv
	Electrical appli	ances.				ar y
5)	If you have t	finished using yo	ur computer	you should sh	ut	VOUR
	system.					your
6)	If you think yo	ur radio is not lou	d enough you	should turn	the	volume.
					(1x5 n	
			-1-		(2.10	

## Test -3Look at the following pictures and fill in the blanks using the words given in the box.

saw hammer nails  t -4 arrange the l) read/ I/	the / article /have read the article. reas / pitcher/ in /	iron sawing wood  e meaninngful sentend plant / shallow	es. One is done fo	oil over nto wood (1x15)
saw hammer nails  t -4 errange the l) read/ I/	mammoty steel  e words and write the / article /have read the article.	iron sawing wood e meaninngful sentend	driving nails i (es. One is done fo	oil over nto wood (1x15)
saw hammer nails t -4 errange the	mammoty steel e words and write	iron sawing wood	driving nails i	oil over nto wood (1x15)
saw hammer nails	mammoty	iron	driving nails i	oil over nto wood
saw hammer	mammoty	iron		oil over
saw hammer	mammoty	iron	turning the so	
saw		dxe		trees
It is use		axe	cutting down trees	
	de ofar	nd		
4. These a	e made of			
It is use	d forEd	ucation •		
Its blade is made ofiron				
Its handle is made of				
3. This is a	an	······································		
It is use	ed for			
	e is made of			
	dle is made of			
		······································		and a
It is use	ed for			
	e is made ofstee ed for			
Its blad			<b>.</b>	

4) lights	s /not / street/ The/ work /did	
5) famo	ous/ Swiss / for / watchmaking / people / are	
6) good/	/ heard / news / Have / the / you	
**********		?
Test -5		(2x5)
	correct form of the verbs found in brackets. One is do	ne for you
1. Wevis	sited (visit) the zoo last month.	ne ioi you.
	ss teacher (punish) the late comers yester	dav.
	(see) this cinema film several times.	, ·
	went to my friend's home he was (read) a sto	ory book
	(be) in the city for two years.	•
6. My fathe	er had(build) this house in 1975	
		(1x5)
Test -6		
Read the fo	ollowing poem and answer the questions given below	•
	The Sea On O	
	The sea! the open sea!	
	The blue, the fresh, the ever free.	
•	Without a mark , without a bound,	
	It runneth the earth's wide regions round.	
12 miles	It plays with clouds; it mocks the skies,	
	Or like a cradle creature lies.	
	I'm on the sea! I'm on the sea!	
#	I'm where I would ever be;	
e e e	With the blue above, and the blue below	
	And silence where so e'er I go;	
	If a storm should come and awake the deep,	
	What matter? I shall ride and sleep.	
1) Where	is the speaker?	
**********		
2) Write o	one thing that the sea does	•
***************************************		
3) The col	lour 'blue' describes two things. What are they?	

***************************************	***************************************
4) Is the speaker afraid of storms? Wr	ite the line that gives you the answer
5) Write the rhyming words for the following the following words for the follo	owina
	ii) below:
,, ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	(1x5)
Test - 7	(1X3)
Turn the following sentences into neg	ative form. One is done for you
1) I met my friend in the morning.	active forms. One is done for you.
I did not meet my friend in the m	orning
2) Yesterday the man stole a torch from	·
3) He will go to his own village	······································
3) He will go to his own village.	
4) County works in a factory.	
4) Sarath works in a factory.	
The increase well-to-size the second	
5) They are walking in the garden now	
C) We also the day of Education	
6) We clean the class room every day.	
	(0.5)
	(2x5 marks)
Test - 8	අධ්යාපන
Read the passage and fill in the blanks	s using the words given below.
jump, Andare, garden, Picked, we	II, Andare's, of, the, and, his
One day Andare and (1) wife h	nad a quarrel. (2) wife chased him
	se and locked (4) door. "I am
	shouted (6) and ran into the
	8) up huge stone (9)
came out weeping and Andare ran back int	
Took 0	(1x10)
Test - 9	
Read the text and answer the question	
In the time of the ancient Sinhala ki	ngs most of the people of SriLanka lived in
villages. The people were farmers. They come	ultivated paddy and other crops. The farmers

-4-

did not own the land they cultivated. The fields on which they grew their crops and the

grass lands where their cattle grazed belonged to the nobles.

The kings built large tanks and canals to supply water to the fields that were in the dry zone. The people themselves helped to build these tanks and canals from which they got the water to irrigate the fields. One of the biggest of these tanks was the Parakrama Samudra or the sea of Parakrama. It was the work of a king whose name we have all heard. He was king Parakramabahu the great.

The ancient kings ruled the country with the help of nobles. The nobles governed the various provinces. The ministers were those whose duty was to advice the kings and to help them to make laws. There was a chief in each village. He settled quarrels among villagers and punished those who broke the law. So he was the man to whom all the villagers took their complaints.

There were no schools then. The Bhikkus were the only people who knew how to read and write. So the temple was the place where the children learnt to read and write.

1)	Who owned the land on which the farmers cultivated?
_2)	Who built Parakrama Samudra?
3)	What were the duties of the ministers?
4)	What did the children learn at the temple?
5)	With whose help did the ancient kings rule the country?
6)	Why did the kings build large tanks and canals?
7)	What are these underlined words refer to?
	i) He: ii) who:
8)	Find the words form the text which are very similar to the following.
	i) Owned: ii) Disputes: (15 marks)
st 1	.0
	Write an essay on one of the following. Use about 100 words.
	1. The importance of the machines in our day to day life.
	2. Uses of trees.

3. A cycle race you enjoyed.

(20 Marks)

# **GRADE 6,7,8**

# STUDY WITH US... ONLINE CLASSES

இலங்கை முழுவதும் உள்ள மாணவர்களை இணைத்து Zoom செயலி மூலமாக இணைய வழியில் நடைபெறும் கணித பாட வகுப்புகள்.

- 🗸 மாறாத நேர அட்டவணையுடனான வகுப்புகள்.
- 🗸 மாணவர்களின் அடைவு மட்டத்தை உயர்த்த தொடர்ச்சியான பரீட்சைகள்.
- 🔽 பயிற்சி செயலட்டைகள் pdf வடிவில் வழங்கப்படும்.

### **TAMIL MEDIUM**

### **ENGLISH MEDIUM**

850/= Monthly

1000/= Monthly

Whatsapp ஊடாக எம்மை தொடர்பு கொண்டு வகுப்புகள் தொடர்பான மேலதிக விபரங்களை அறிந்து கொள்ள முடியும்.



075 287 1457

தினமும் வகுப்பு RECORDING வழங்கப்படும்.



www.kalvi.lk





### எங்கள் குறிக்கோள்

எண்ணிம உலகத்தில் மாணவர்களிற்கென சிறந்ததொரு கற்றல் கட்டமைப்பை உருவாக்குதல்.

அனைத்தும் டிஜிட்டல் மயப்படுத்தப்பட்ட இந்த காலத்தில் பல்வேறு துறைகளும் கால ஓட்டத்துடன் இணைந்து டிஜிட்டல் தளத்தில் பல்கிப்பெருகி வருகின்றன. அந்த வகையில் கல்வித்துறையும் இதற்கு விதிவிலக்கல்ல. இணையவழி கல்வியின் புதியதொரு கலவித்துறை பரிமாணத்தை எட்டியுள்ளது. மூலம் குறிப்பாக கொரோனா பேரிடர் நாடே முடக்கப்பட்டிருந்தது. காலத்தில் இதனால் மாணவர்களிற்கும் பாடசாலை, கல்வி நிறுவனங்களிற்கு இடையிலான தொடர்பு துண்டிக்கப்பட்டது. அந்த இக்கட்டான சூழ்நிலையில் இணையவழி வகுப்புகள் மாணவர்களிற்கு வரப்பிரசாதமாக அமைந்தது என்பதே உண்மை.

இன்று தொழில்நுட்பம் மாணவர்களை தவறான பாதைக்கு இட்டு செல்வதாக ஓர் எண்ண ஓட்டம் மக்கள் மத்தியில் உள்ளது. தொழில்நுட்பம் என்பது ஒரு கருவி மட்டுமே அதை எவ்வாறு பயன்படுத்துகிறோம் என்பதில் அதன் ஆக்க மற்றும் அழிவு விளைவுகள் தீர்மானிக்கப்படுகிறது. உளியை கொண்டு சிலையை செதுக்க நினைத்தால் அவன் நிச்சயம் சிற்பி ஆகலாம். இங்கு பிரச்சினையாக காணப்படுவது மாணவர்களை வழிப்படுத்த தொழில்நுட்ப உலகில் ஓர் முறையான கட்டமைப்பு இல்லாமையே. அதை உருவாக்குவதே எங்கள் நோக்கம். அதை நோக்கியே எங்கள் பயணம் அமையும்.

எமது இணையத்தினூடக ஊடாக உங்களிற்கு தேவையான பரீட்சை வினாத்தாள்களை இலகுவான முறையில் தரவிறக்கம் செய்து கொள்ளமுடியும்.

# kalvi.lk

கல்வி சார் செய்திகளை உடனுக்குடன் அறிந்து கொள்ள எமது சமூக ஊடக தளங்களின் ஊடாக உடனுக்குடன் அறிந்து கொள்ள முடியும்.





